A SP. fe;\

'.—‘ ~

Park Spring Primary School
‘Achieving Together’

Headteacher: Mrs R Horan

tel: 0113 2552526

~ Noctua

Swinnow Lane, Leeds LS13 4QT

Friday 6th January 2023

email: office@parkspringprimary.co.uk

Absence Reporting Please report your child’s absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Happy new year to all our Park Springers! It is great to be back at school and hope you have all had a lovely break and are

wel

| rested for the next half term.

SPRING 1 & 2 DIARY DATES
Please find below a list of events that will be taking

place during this term;

13.01.2023 Y3 Poetry Performance
17.01.0223 KS2 Glenn Trool Panto
26.01.2023 Y3 Synagogue Trip

28.01.2023 The Panto at St Andrews
03.02.2023 Y2 Fairy Tale Reading Event
09.02.2023 Y5 Kate Pankhurst Author visit
10.02.2023 Training Day

13.02.2023 Half Term

20.02.2023 School Re-Opens

06.03.2022 Y2 Secret Garden Reading Event
31.03.2023 Easter Holidays

17.04.2023 School Re-Opens

27.04.2023 Y5 Grinton Lodge

YEAR 3 POETRY PERFORMANCE

We would like to invite all the Year 3
parents along to our classroom on Friday
13th January 2023 to celebrate our new
class reader ‘Please Mrs. Butler’

Children will read or perform their favourite
poem. We would love to see you all there.
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CHINESE NEW YEAR—RABBIT

Chinese new vyear is celebrated on Sunday
22nd January so we are having a special
Chinese lunch menu on Friday 19th January.
If you can’t wait to find out what we will be
serving up please find the menu attached to
your email.




SCHOOL UNIFORM AND PE UNIFORM

Please be reminded that school uniform must be worn everyday unless it is a PE day.
If your child has PE on a specific day of the week they will need to come to school in their PE Uniform (please refer

to the uniform policy) and will remain in their PE Uniform for the rest of the school day. PE will be outside so you
will need to make sure you are warm. For you reference please see the PE days below. PE Uniform MUST be a navy
blue or black hoodie/zip up jacket, navy blue or black jogging bottoms or leggings and a white t-shirt. You can
also buy PE Uniform from the Gooddies website https://www.gooddies.co.uk/

Please note that leggings can only be worn as PE uniform and NOT as everyday uniform
PLEASE FIND OUR UNIFORM POLICY HERE
PLEASE LABEL ALL UNIFORM AND NOTE THAT BRIGHT AND PATTERNED CLOTHING IS NOT ACCEPTABLE.

BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL

CLUB

If your child attends our breakfast | # % , parks are for staff and visitors only. Please
oy T

and after school provision, please do not use the car parks to drop off and | ¥%ls & @

can you check your parent pay to make sure all your fees | § pick up children before or after school.

SCHOOL CAR PARKS
Please can we remind you that both car

are all up-to-date. Thank you for your support on this matter.

CAN YOU HELP US PLEASE?
We need to raise enough funds so all us year 5’s can have a free leavers hoodie as we

move up to Y6 in September next year.
We can wear them as part of our uniform for all of our time in Y6, but we need to raise DI®INIAITIE

the fund’s ourselves as a group.

We are asking for any new and unused, unwanted Christmas gifts that are suitable for
sale or raffle. Items such as Candles, Chocolates, Gift sets, Scarves/Gloves, toys/books you may already have and any other
useful items.

Please bring them to school in January. Ask your child to give them to their class teacher or hand them it at the office and Y5 will
take care of them from there! We will then present them and let you know when we will begin to sell the raffle tickets!

Thank you from Year 5!

COLD WEATHER LOST PROPERTY

Please ensure your child a Lost property is located at the old

suitably dressed for the ever inclusion entrance which is near

vost n’
| Found |

the electric gate at the Wellstone

changing weather conditions.

Please ensure that they bring Il Avenue entrance. If your child has
lost any items of clothing, please

a coat with them each day as
we never know when the rain will come. If it is cold at check in lost property before we donate the clothes to charity.

playtime and lunch times, children who do not have a There are lots of coats in there, please remember to name your

coat will be asked to stay in at these times. children's clothing so it can be returned to them.

POLITE REMINDER
No children should be riding bikes or scooters in the school grounds please make sure your children are pushing
them through the playground, we don’t want any accidents.




